
 
 

January 11, 2021 

McClave School Community, 

In November, the McClave School Board and Administration asked our school community for 

their input on facility planning considerations with the use of a survey and received 99 

responses.  We would like to thank all of those that took the time to complete the survey and 

provide additional comments.  The administration and school board value your feedback and 

we will continue to seek it throughout this process.  A summary of the survey results can be 

found on the following page. 

The school board and administration plan to continue discussions concerning school facilities 

with the goal of developing a long-term facility master plan.  This process is expected to take 

some time as we consider our options and we don’t anticipate any major renovations or 

construction to begin until extensive planning has occurred.  We will continue to explore 

options that will lessen costs, including researching BEST Grant funding and timelines.  We also 

plan to solicit expertise from companies that specialize in school planning and 

renovation/construction to better understand our options.  Our school is the anchor of our 

community and we hope to lay the groundwork to continue that tradition for generations to 

come. 

Sincerely, 

The McClave School Board and Administration 

 


